
 

A Special Announcement from 
Lancair and LOBO 

 
LOBO and Lancair International, Inc.  Will unite their efforts in 2011 to bring you the first annual 
LOBO/Lancair Fly-in!  Join a fellowship of Lancair owners, builders and pilots in celebrating 
personal aviation, Lancair style. 
 
Sponsored in part by NationAir, and tentatively scheduled for the fall flying season somewhere in 
the central US, the 2011 LOBO/Lancair Fly-in promises to begin a new tradition of support, 
cooperation and patronage between the people who enjoy Lancairs and the people who supply 
and support them. 
 
Attendees can look forward to tremendous fun and the opportunity to learn more about 
building, flying and maintaining Lancair aircraft.  The two-day schedule currently under 
construction will include fact-filled forums, hands-on demonstrations, challenging builder and 
pilot skill competitions, informative vendor displays, field trips enjoying the local highlights, 
delectable victuals, a chance to show off your Lancair while appreciating the workmanship of 
fellow builders, and finally, for those who just love to yak about airplanes, hangar flying ‘til your 
voice gives out. 
 
If you’re a Lancair enthusiast, don’t miss this opportunity to help LOBO and Lancair International 
celebrate the world’s best personal flying machines! 
 
Stay tuned for upcoming information such as dates, places and times! 


